
PMB – Physical Gift Card Order for the Holidays 
 

If you have been waiting to purchase physical gift cards because of the 
added cost for shipping, now is the time to buy! 
PMB will pay shipping costs for this one-time order of physical gift cards and they 
will arrive in time for the Holidays. Remember, ½ of the rebate amount goes to 
your student accounts while the other ½ goes to PMB’s account. A great way to 
earn money for both your student and PMB while purchasing gift cards, a great 
Holiday gift! 

 

2 Ways to Purchase 

OPTION #1 
Go on your RaiseRight account and place the order online choosing physical gift 
cards to be sent. With this option, you can place your order during the Bonus Days 
that always occur in November and early December and you will have the chance 
of getting much higher rebates which means more money for your student’s 
account and more money for PMB’s account. You can pay for the cards online like 
you always do or in person by December 5, 2022. 

OPTION #2 
Print out the attached order form, complete it, and get it back to me either by email, 
text, or in person on Wednesday, November 30, 2022.   

 

DEADLINE OF DECEMBER 5, 2022: All orders must be placed either online 
or through the physical order form by this date in order for them to arrive for 
distribution on December 12, 2022. I will be at the High School commons on 
December 5, 2022, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. for drop off of order forms and payments. 
Only those gift cards where payment has been made by December 5, 2022, will 
be ordered. Again, payment can be made by check to PMB, cash, or online through 
your own RaiseRight Account. 

DISTRIBUTION ON DECEMBER 12, 2022:  I will distribute the physical gift 
cards on December 12, 2022, the date of our December PMB Meeting, beginning 
one hour before, 6:00 p.m.  

 

Any questions, contact RaiseRight Coordinator Krista Halla-Valdes at 
k_halla@hotmail.com or 414-267-7746. 
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